
 

Photography Policy 

Notice & Permission 

 

Please be aware that we like to capture photo images and video footage of 

dancers and musicians at classes and events to use for promotional 
purposes. The RSCDS feels that it is important to document dancing and 

music at specific events in order to show the world just how much fun and 

challenge that Scottish Country Dancing can provide, to preserve these 
moments for future generations and to capture the excitement and energy 

of social dancing. 

We will advise if photography is taking place during a class or event by 
displaying a notice and making an announcement, so that anyone attending 

can say they do not wish to be included in any photographs or videos. 

However, if a member does not wish to be photographed or have their 

image broadcast, please sign this form accordingly, otherwise we will 

assume that we have your permission.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

I/We the undersigned do not wish to be included in any promotional activity 

undertaken by RSCDS. 

 

     

Name: 

 

Signed: 

Dated: 

RSCDS Leicester Branch             Version: 201219 


